
From: sflosser@aol.com
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Hospital
Date: Saturday, December 5, 2020 9:27:44 PM

To whom it may concern
I am petitioning the health  facility board to keep Mercy Hospital open this hospital is
definitely needed in an underserved area  I am a practicing physician in Gary indiana and a
resident of cook county the need is critical for a full service hospital in the community    Thx
you.  Sandra Gadson
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